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I:EMORANDUf; FOR: Robert F. Burnett, Director -

Division of Safeguards

FROM: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

SUBJECT: REGULATORY EFFECTIVENESS REVIEW REPORTS

As a result of NRR's staff review of the. Regulatory Effectiveness Review (RER)
reports completed to dase, wE" continue to be concerned about the irpact and
inplementation of the recommended actions identified in these reports. In this
regarc we suggested earlier, in a November 8,1983, D. Eisenhut to R. Rurnet-
namorar.dum, " Report on Turkey Point Regula ory Effectiveness Review," thct a
revised format be established for pre.;enting the various issues and correspending
actions identified in the report. The sane c.oncerns and suggestions apply to
the North Anna and Surry RER reports. During the past few months our staffs
have had a continuing dialogue on this sub.iect, culminating in a senior-level
ranagement meeting on March 22, 1984

. We would like to see the recommended actions resulting from the RER reviews
presented in a format and context which is fully compatible with our regulatory
framework. More specifically, we suggest that these actions be developed and
addressed in discrete categories, each of which is applicable to a prescribed
regulatory course of action and an identifiable responsible group.

We recomenc that you censider the following five broad categories:

1. Actions related to aveauacy of Comissior. reculatiens and guid= ce -
'

These wceld be in a portion of the report addressed to the staff anc:
would be resrd ved internally by the resconsible s taff components
through . ccification er clarification of such reculaticas and
e ' c? .v .

.

2. Actions related to compliance with approved safeguards plans -
These would be grouped in a portion of the report addressed to the
appropriate Regional Office for action in accordance with regulatory
procedures.

2. /,ctions resultinc fron identified weaknesses and deficiencies in si;M - fg0p
''
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a. Actiers resultinc frc, vital area validation - Vital trea identifications
end categories dre ar.nrtved previously by the staff subjer. to subsecucct
!alidatic:., a d coc : ' 1g licer.ses were cc 'ditioned acccrdin;!y. Troblens
icentified by this af:<r-the-fact validation would be addressed to the
licensee for action in accordance with the regulations.

5. Actions relating to the safety / safeguards interface - Each of these
~

items would be evaluated on a case-by-case basis by t'RR/fiMSS and the
appropriate disposition determined jointly.

We are returning the Surry and North Anna RER reports for your reconsideration
in terms of the above recomendations. We.also are enclosing specific NRR
commerits on these reports for your informati.on and cons'ideration. We would
be pleased to discuss these matters further with you and to. work with you
in implementing and/or further refining.the~ recommended approach.
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[j,,Darr,ellG.Eisenhut, Director
V Divi'sion of Licensing
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Enclosures:
As stated
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